
 
 

 
UPDATE ON HIGH COURT SUIT IN SINGAPORE 
 
Keppel Corporation Limited (the “Company”) refers to its announcement dated 21 
November 2017 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the Suit commenced by Sunsea Yacht 
Club (Hong Kong) Company Limited against Keppel Land China Limited and Keppel China 
Marina Holdings Pte Ltd.  
 
Unless otherwise defined or as the context otherwise requires, all capitalised terms used 
herein shall have the meanings ascribed to them in the Announcement. 

 
The hearing of the Summons for interim relief was heard by the High Court of the Republic 
of Singapore (“High Court”) on 7 December 2017. After hearing arguments from the parties, 
the High Court informed that it would take time to consider the arguments and will deliver its 
decision in due course.  

 
The Company will update on material developments on this matter as necessary or 
appropriate.  
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
 
Caroline Chang/Leon Ng 
Company Secretaries 
7 December 2017 
 


